Uttice ot Executive Engineer, State Division Public

Welfare Dépt. Building and Road, Branch Gurdaspur

Ph. No. 01874-247212 Fax No. 01874-501360 E-mail
eepdgdspwbpb@gmail.com

To,
District Education Officer
Gurdaspur.

No. 1453/ Dated 07-06-2021

Subject : Issue of building safety certificate in respect
of Sri Guru Harkrishan International School,
Behrampur Road, Gurdaspur (Year 2021-22)
regarding.

Reference :Your letter No. G-3/2021/4725 dated 25-5-
2021 -

With reference to the subject cited above , thisis
to inform you that it is reported by Sub Divisional
Engineer, State Sub Division, No. 1, Gurdaspur vide letter
No. 199 dated 1-6-2021 that the building of Sri Guru
Harkrishan International School, Behrampur Road,
Gurdaspur has been inspected and found safe for use for
2021-22 from (dated 1-4-2021 to 31-3-2022). Fire safety
certificate for fire extinguishers for 1 year has been issued
by Punjab Fire Services, Gurdaspur vide letter no. 806-
29422-Fire /20259 dated 22-10-2020.

Sd/-
Executive Engineer
Sub Division Branch PWD

Building and = Roads,
Gurdaspur

Copy to :- The principal Sri Guru Harkrishan International
School, Behrampur Road, Gurdaspur for information.

Sd/-
Executive Engineer
) Sub Division Branch PWD

Building and Roads,
Gurdaspur

Sri Guru Harkrishan
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